
ON THIS, 
THE

TWELFTH
ANNIVERSARY 

OF THE 
TRAGEDY OF 9/11, 
PLEASE JOIN THE
CSI COMMUNITY 

IN 
REMEMBRANCE 

AND 
REFLECTION.

Wednesday, September 11, 2013
Noon
at the 

CSI World Trade Center Memorial 
on the lawn between Buildings 2N and 2A

(Green Dolphin Lounge [1C], in case of rain)

P R O G R A M

Welcome
A. Ramona Brown
Vice President for Student Affairs
William J. Fritz
Interim President

Music
Stephen Flannery,  Guitarist

Poetry
Professor Cate Marvin 

Words
Tina Barry
Sophomore, Liberal Arts and 

Science Major
Veteran, U.S. Navy and 

U.S. Coast Guard
While in the Navy, she deployed to Iraq 

in 2003.

Reading of Alumni Names
CSI Alumni Board Member 
Andrea Curry
CSI Student Government President

Closing Thoughts 
Amy Posner
Executive Director, Hillel at CSI

The Prayer and Meditation Room 
(1C-109) will be open from 
8:00am to 4:00pm for students, 
staff, and faculty.

If you would like to talk or reflect with a professional

counselor, please come to the Counseling Center, 

1A-109. You can come alone or with friends.

Counselors are available from 9:00am to 5:00pm,

Mondays through Fridays, and Wednesdays and

Thursdays until 7:00pm. 




